The Pillow Book Penguin Classics English
Edition
Yeah, reviewing a ebook the pillow book penguin classics english edition could
be credited with your close associates listings. This is just one of the
solutions for you to be successful. As understood, finishing does not recommend
that you have extraordinary points.
Comprehending as with ease as covenant even more than supplementary will
provide each success. neighboring to, the broadcast as skillfully as perception
of this the pillow book penguin classics english edition can be taken as with
ease as picked to act.
Empress Dowager Cixi Jung Chang 2013-10-29 A New York Times Notable Book
Empress Dowager Cixi (1835–1908) is the most important woman in Chinese
history. She ruled China for decades and brought a medieval empire into the
modern age. At the age of sixteen, in a nationwide selection for royal
consorts, Cixi was chosen as one of the emperor’s numerous concubines. When he
died in 1861, their five-year-old son succeeded to the throne. Cixi at once
launched a palace coup against the regents appointed by her husband and made
herself the real ruler of China—behind the throne, literally, with a silk
screen separating her from her officials who were all male. In this
groundbreaking biography, Jung Chang vividly describes how Cixi fought against
monumental obstacles to change China. Under her the ancient country attained
virtually all the attributes of a modern state: industries, railways,
electricity, the telegraph and an army and navy with up-to-date weaponry. It
was she who abolished gruesome punishments like “death by a thousand cuts” and
put an end to foot-binding. She inaugurated women’s liberation and embarked on
the path to introduce parliamentary elections to China. Chang comprehensively
overturns the conventional view of Cixi as a diehard conservative and cruel
despot. Cixi reigned during extraordinary times and had to deal with a host of
major national crises: the Taiping and Boxer rebellions, wars with France and
Japan—and an invasion by eight allied powers including Britain, Germany, Russia
and the United States. Jung Chang not only records the Empress Dowager’s
conduct of domestic and foreign affairs, but also takes the reader into the
depths of her splendid Summer Palace and the harem of Beijing’s Forbidden City,
where she lived surrounded by eunuchs—one of whom she fell in love, with tragic
consequences. The world Chang describes here, in fascinating detail, seems
almost unbelievable in its extraordinary mixture of the very old and the very
new. Based on newly available, mostly Chinese, historical documents such as
court records, official and private correspondence, diaries and eyewitness
accounts, this biography will revolutionize historical thinking about a crucial
period in China’s—and the world’s—history. Packed with drama, fast paced and
gripping, it is both a panoramic depiction of the birth of modern China and an
intimate portrait of a woman: as the concubine to a monarch, as the absolute
ruler of a third of the world’s population, and as a unique stateswoman.
Japanese No Dramas 1992-10-29 Japanese nõ theatre or the drama of 'perfected
art' flourished in the fourteenth and fifteenth centuries largely through the
genius of the dramatist Zeami. An intricate fusion of music, dance, mask,
costume and language, the dramas address many subjects, but the idea of 'form'
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is more central than 'meaning' and their structure is always ritualized.
Selected for their literary merit, the twenty-four plays in this volume
dramatize such ideas as the relationship between men and the gods, brother and
sister, parent and child, lover and beloved, and the power of greed and desire.
Revered in Japan as a cultural treasure, the spiritual and sensuous beauty of
these works has been a profound influence for English-speaking artists
including W. B. Yeats, Ezra Pound and Benjamin Britten.
The Narrow Road to the Deep North and Other Travel Sketches Matsuo Basho
2020-02-27 'It was with awe That I beheld Fresh leaves, green leaves, Bright in
the sun' When the Japanese haiku master Basho composed The Narrow Road to the
Deep North, he was an ardent student of Zen Buddhism, setting off on a series
of travels designed to strip away the trappings of the material world and bring
spiritual enlightenment. He writes of the seasons changing, the smell of the
rain, the brightness of the moon and the beauty of the waterfall, through which
he sensed the mysteries of the universe. These writings not only chronicle
Basho's travels, but they also capture his vision of eternity in the transient
world around him. Translated with an Introduction by Nobuyuki Yuasa
The Pillow Book: Translated with Notes by Meredith McKinney (Penguin Classics).
2006
The Written World Martin Puchner 2017 "The story of literature in sixteen acts,
from Alexander the Great and the Iliad to ebooks and Harry Potter, this
engaging book brings together remarkable people and surprising events to show
how writing shaped cultures, religions, and the history of the world"-Dubliners James Joyce 2014-05-27 For the centennial of its original
publication, an irresistible Deluxe Edition of one of the most beloved books of
the 20th century—featuring a foreword by Colum McCann, the bestselling author
of Let the Great World Spin and TransAtlantic Perhaps the greatest short story
collection in the English language, James Joyce’s Dubliners is a vivid and
unflinching portrait of “dear dirty Dublin” at the turn of the twentieth
century. These fifteen stories, including such unforgettable ones as “Araby,”
“Grace,” and “The Dead,” delve into the heart of the city of Joyce’s birth,
capturing the cadences of Dubliners’ speech and portraying with an almost brute
realism their outer and inner lives. Dubliners is Joyce at his most accessible
and most profound, and this edition is the definitive text, authorized by the
Joyce estate and collated from all known proofs, manuscripts, and impressions
to reflect the author’s original wishes. For more than seventy years, Penguin
has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
My Pillow Keeps Moving Laura Gehl 2018-01-16 A lonely man tries to buy a pillow
. . . and ends up with a new best friend in this silly and sweet doggy tale,
perfect for fans of Officer Buckle and Gloria. Dogs make good pillows, don't
they? A clever pup ends up in a cozy home, and she'll do anything to stay
there. She impersonates everything the lonely homeowner needs--a pillow, a
footstool, a jacket. But in the end, being herself works best. Laura Gehl's
spare, humorous text and New Yorker cartoonist Christopher Weyant's expressive
characters will leave young readers giggling and begging for more.
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Kusamakura Natsume Soseki 2008-01-29 A stunning new English translation—the
first in more than forty years—of a major novel by the father of modern
Japanese fiction Natsume Soseki's Kusamakura—meaning “grass pillow”—follows its
nameless young artist-narrator on a meandering walking tour of the mountains.
At the inn at a hot spring resort, he has a series of mysterious encounters
with Nami, the lovely young daughter of the establishment. Nami, or "beauty,"
is the center of this elegant novel, the still point around which the artist
moves and the enigmatic subject of Soseki's word painting. In the author's
words, Kusamakura is "a haiku-style novel, that lives through beauty." Written
at a time when Japan was opening its doors to the rest of the world, Kusamakura
turns inward, to the pristine mountain idyll and the taciturn lyricism of its
courtship scenes, enshrining the essence of old Japan in a work of enchanting
literary nostalgia.
Having and Being Had Eula Biss 2020-09-01 A NEW YORK TIMES EDITORS’ CHOICE
NAMED A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR BY TIME , NPR, INSTYLE, AND GOOD HOUSEKEEPING “A
sensational new book [that] tries to figure out whether it’s possible to live
an ethical life in a capitalist society. . . . The results are enthralling.”
—Associated Press A timely and arresting new look at affluence by the New York
Times bestselling author, “one of the leading lights of the modern American
essay.” —Financial Times “My adult life can be divided into two distinct
parts,” Eula Biss writes, “the time before I owned a washing machine and the
time after.” Having just purchased her first home, the poet and essayist now
embarks on a provocative exploration of the value system she has bought into.
Through a series of engaging exchanges—in libraries and laundromats, over
barstools and backyard fences—she examines our assumptions about class and
property and the ways we internalize the demands of capitalism. Described by
the New York Times as a writer who “advances from all sides, like a chess
player,” Biss offers an uncommonly immersive and deeply revealing new portrait
of work and luxury, of accumulation and consumption, of the value of time and
how we spend it. Ranging from IKEA to Beyoncé to Pokemon, Biss asks, of both
herself and her class, “In what have we invested?”
The Penguin Book of Haiku 2018-05-31 The first Penguin anthology of Japanese
haiku, in vivid new translations by Adam L. Kern. Now a global poetry, the
haiku was originally a Japanese verse form that flourished from the sixteenth
to nineteenth centuries. Although renowned for its brevity, usually running
three lines long in seventeen syllables, and by its use of natural imagery to
make Zen-like observations about reality, in fact the haiku is much more: it
can be erotic, funny, crude and mischievous. Presenting over a thousand
exemplars in vivid and engaging translations, this anthology offers an
illuminating introduction to this widely celebrated, if misunderstood, art
form. Adam L. Kern's new translations are accompanied here by the original
Japanese and short commentaries on the poems, as well as an introduction and
illustrations from the period.
Seeds in the Heart 1999 Donald Keene, a noted authority in the field, offers a
guide through the first 900 years of Japanese literature. This period not only
defined the unique properties of Japanese prose and prosody, but also produced
some of its greatest works.
My Dog Tulip J. R. Ackerley 2011-11-30 Heartwarming and profound, this account
of one writer's relationship with his beloved German sheperd is a masterpiece
of animal literature. The distinguished British man of letters J. R. Ackerley
hardly thought of himself as a dog lover when, well into middleage, he came
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into possession of a German shepherd. Tohis surprise, she turned out to be the
love of his life, the“ideal friend” he had been searching for in vain for
years. My Dog Tulip is a bittersweet retrospective account of their sixteenyear companionship, as well as a profound andsubtle meditation on the
strangeness that lies at the heartof all relationships. In vivid and sometimes
startling detail, Ackerley tells of Tulip’s often erratic behavior and very
canine tastes, and of his own fumbling but determinedefforts to ensure for her
an existence of perfect happiness. My Dog Tulip has been adapted to screen as a
major animated feature film with a cast that includes the voices of Christopher
Plummer, Lynn Redgrave, and Isabella Rossellini. It has been heralded as "A
stroke of genius" by New York Magazine and "The love story of the year" by
Vanity Fair. My Dog Tulip was adapted into a major motion picture in 2010.
The Caliph's House Tahir Shah 2006-01-31 In the tradition of A Year in Provence
and Under the Tuscan Sun, acclaimed English travel writer Tahir Shah shares a
highly entertaining account of making an exotic dream come true. By turns
hilarious and harrowing, here is the story of his family’s move from the gray
skies of London to the sun-drenched city of Casablanca, where Islamic tradition
and African folklore converge–and nothing is as easy as it seems…. Inspired by
the Moroccan vacations of his childhood, Tahir Shah dreamed of making a home in
that astonishing country. At age thirty-six he got his chance. Investing what
money he and his wife, Rachana, had, Tahir packed up his growing family and
bought Dar Khalifa, a crumbling ruin of a mansion by the sea in Casablanca that
once belonged to the city’s caliph, or spiritual leader. With its lush grounds,
cool, secluded courtyards, and relaxed pace, life at Dar Khalifa seems sure to
fulfill Tahir’s fantasy–until he discovers that in many ways he is farther from
home than he imagined. For in Morocco an empty house is thought to attract
jinns, invisible spirits unique to the Islamic world. The ardent belief in
their presence greatly hampers sleep and renovation plans, but that is just the
beginning. From elaborate exorcism rituals involving sacrificial goats to
dealing with gangster neighbors intent on stealing their property, the Shahs
must cope with a new culture and all that comes with it. Endlessly enthralling,
The Caliph’s House charts a year in the life of one family who takes a
tremendous gamble. As we follow Tahir on his travels throughout the kingdom,
from Tangier to Marrakech to the Sahara, we discover a world of fierce
contrasts that any true adventurer would be thrilled to call home.
The New York Times Book Review The New York Times 2021-11-02 A “delightful”
(Vanity Fair) collection from the longest-running, most influential book review
in America, featuring its best, funniest, strangest, and most memorable
coverage over the past 125 years. Since its first issue on October 10, 1896,
The New York Times Book Review has brought the world of ideas to the reading
public. It is the publication where authors have been made, and where readers
first encountered the classics that have enriched their lives. Now the editors
have curated the Book Review’s dynamic 125-year history, which is essentially
the story of modern American letters. Brimming with remarkable reportage and
photography, this beautiful book collects interesting reviews, never-beforeheard anecdotes about famous writers, and spicy letter exchanges. Here are the
first takes on novels we now consider masterpieces, including a long-forgotten
pan of Anne of Green Gables and a rave of Mrs. Dalloway, along with reviews and
essays by Langston Hughes, Eudora Welty, James Baldwin, Nora Ephron, and more.
With scores of stunning vintage photographs, many of them sourced from the
Times’s own archive, readers will discover how literary tastes have shifted
through the years—and how the Book Review’s coverage has shaped so much of what
we read today.
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The Odyssey Homer 1997-11-01 The great epic of Western literature, translated
by the acclaimed classicist Robert Fagles A Penguin Classic Robert Fagles,
winner of the PEN/Ralph Manheim Medal for Translation and a 1996 Academy Award
in Literature from the American Academy of Arts and Letters, presents us with
Homer's best-loved and most accessible poem in a stunning modern-verse
translation. "Sing to me of the man, Muse, the man of twists and turns driven
time and again off course, once he had plundered the hallowed heights of Troy."
So begins Robert Fagles' magnificent translation of the Odyssey, which Jasper
Griffin in the New York Times Book Review hails as "a distinguished
achievement." If the Iliad is the world's greatest war epic, the Odyssey is
literature's grandest evocation of an everyman's journey through life.
Odysseus' reliance on his wit and wiliness for survival in his encounters with
divine and natural forces during his ten-year voyage home to Ithaca after the
Trojan War is at once a timeless human story and an individual test of moral
endurance. In the myths and legends retold here, Fagles has captured the energy
and poetry of Homer's original in a bold, contemporary idiom, and given us an
Odyssey to read aloud, to savor, and to treasure for its sheer lyrical mastery.
Renowned classicist Bernard Knox's superb introduction and textual commentary
provide insightful background information for the general reader and scholar
alike, intensifying the strength of Fagles's translation. This is an Odyssey to
delight both the classicist and the general reader, to captivate a new
generation of Homer's students. This Penguin Classics Deluxe Edition features
French flaps and deckle-edged paper. For more than seventy years, Penguin has
been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world.
With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of
the best works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers
trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and
notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
One Hundred Poets, One Poem Each 2018-05-31 A new edition of the most widely
known and popular collection of Japanese poetry. The best-loved and most widely
read of all Japanese poetry collections, the Ogura Hyakunin Isshu contains 100
short poems on nature, the seasons, travel, and, above all, love. Dating back
to the seventh century, these elegant, precisely observed waka poems (the
precursor of haiku) express deep emotion through visual images based on a
penetrating observation of the natural world. Peter MacMillan's new translation
of his prize-winning original conveys even more effectively the beauty and
subtlety of this magical collection. Translated with an introduction and
commentary by Peter MacMillan.
The Penguin Book of English Song Richard Stokes 2016-04-07 The Penguin Book of
English Song anthologizes the work of 100 English poets who have inspired a
host of different composers (some English, some not) to write vocal music. Each
of the chapters, arranged chronologically from Chaucer to Auden, opens with a
precis of the poet's life, work and, often, approach to music. Richard Stokes's
notes and commentaries constantly illuminate the language and themes of the
poems and their settings in unexpected ways. An awareness of how Ben Jonson
based his famous poem 'Drinke to me, onely, with thine eyes' on a Greek
original, for example, increases our enjoyment of both the poem and the
traditional song; knowledge of Thomas Hardy's relationships with women deepens
our appreciation of songs by Ireland, Finzi, Britten and others; Charles
Dibdin's 'Tom Bowling', played each year at the Last Night of the Proms, takes
on a deeper resonance when we know that it was written after the death of his
brother Tom, a sea captain struck by lightning in the Indian Ocean. Many
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composers of different nationalities appear, but the book remains
quintessentially British, and includes pieces that have an established place in
our national consciousness: 'Rule, Britannia' (James Thomson), 'Abide with me'
(Henry Francis Lyte), 'Auld lang syne' (Robert Burns), 'Jerusalem' (William
Blake), 'Once in royal David's city' (Mrs C. F. Alexander), and even 'Twinkle,
twinkle, little star' (Jane Taylor). The poems are printed in their original
versification and spelling, enabling us to trace the development of the English
language as the book progresses. The volume presents a huge amount of
information about English Song that will enlighten all those who delight in the
fusion of words and music. The presence of minor as well as major poets and the
unique principle of selection make The Penguin Book of English Song a highly
original anthology of English verse.
The Real Story of Ah-Q and Other Tales of China Lu Xun 2009-10-29 Lu Xun (Lu
Hsun) is arguably the greatest writer of modern China, and is considered by
many to be the founder of modern Chinese literature. Lu Xun's stories both
indict outdated Chinese traditions and embrace China's cultural richness and
individuality. This volume presents brand-new translations by Julia Lovell of
all of Lu Xun's stories, including 'The Real Story of Ah-Q', 'Diary of a
Madman', 'A Comedy of Ducks', 'The Divorce' and 'A Public Example', among
others. With an afterword by Yiyun Li.
The Pillow Friend Lisa Tuttle 2005-12-27 From the critically acclaimed author
of The Mysteries comes a haunting, lyrical, and provocative novel of a young
woman’s coming-of-age betwixt dream and reality. Here there’s only one thing
more dangerous than desire—getting what you want. . . . As a child, Agnes Grey
dreamed of the perfect friend to ease her loneliness: a doll that would talk to
her, tell her stories, share her secrets. Only her aunt Marjorie seemed to
really understand. Something of an outcast herself, she told Agnes she’ d had
just such a doll when she was a child. She called it her pillow friend. So when
Agnes receives her very own pillow friend—an old-fashioned porcelain doll
painted to look like an old-world gentleman—she’s certain her dreams have come
true. And so they have—but in ways that Agnes could never have imagined. For as
the line between fantasy and reality blurs, Agnes discovers that every dream
has its price and every desire must be paid for. Be very careful what you wish
for . . . he’ll surely give it to you.
Apollo's Angels Jennifer Homans 2010-11-02 NATIONAL BESTSELLER For more than
four hundred years, the art of ballet has stood at the center of Western
civilization. Its traditions serve as a record of our past. Lavishly
illustrated and beautifully told, Apollo’s Angels—the first cultural history of
ballet ever written—is a groundbreaking work. From ballet’s origins in the
Renaissance and the codification of its basic steps and positions under
France’s Louis XIV (himself an avid dancer), the art form wound its way through
the courts of Europe, from Paris and Milan to Vienna and St. Petersburg. In the
twentieth century, émigré dancers taught their art to a generation in the
United States and in Western Europe, setting off a new and radical
transformation of dance. Jennifer Homans, a historian, critic, and former
professional ballerina, wields a knowledge of dance born of dedicated practice.
Her admiration and love for the ballet, asEntertainment Weekly notes, brings “a
dancer’s grace and sure-footed agility to the page.” NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW • LOS ANGELES TIMES • SAN
FRANCISCO CHRONICLE • PUBLISHERS WEEKLY
"At the Shores of the Sky" Paul W. Kroll 2020 "Albert Hoffstädt, a classicist
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by training and polylingual humanist by disposition, has for 25 years been the
editor chiefly responsible for the development and acquisition of manuscripts
in Asian Studies for Brill. During that time he has shepherded over 700 books
into print and has distinguished himself as a figure of exceptional discernment
and insight in academic publishing. He has also become a personal friend to
many of his authors. A subset of these authors here offers to him in tribute
and gratitude 22 essays on various topics in Asian Studies. These include
studies on premodern Chinese, Indian, Japanese, and Korean literature, history,
and religion, extending also into the modern and contemporary periods. They
display the broad range of Mr. Hoffstädt's interests while presenting some of
the most outstanding scholarship in Asian Studies today"-Genesis Robert Alter 1997 A new translation of the first book of the Bible
honors meanings and literary strategies of the ancient Hebrew language, while
bringing the stories together in a narrative format that makes it read more
like a fully integrated book
A Pillow Book Suzanne Buffam 2016 "Sponsored by The Helen Zell Writers' Program
at the University of Michigan."
The Pillow Book of Sei Shōnagon 2018-07-03 The Pillow Book of Sei Shonagon is a
fascinating, detailed account of Japanese court life in the eleventh century.
Written by a lady of the court at the height of Heian culture, this book
enthralls with its lively gossip, witty observations, and subtle impressions.
Lady Shonagon was an erstwhile rival of Lady Murasaki, whose novel, The Tale of
Genji, fictionalized the elite world Lady Shonagon so eloquently relates.
Featuring reflections on royal and religious ceremonies, nature, conversation,
poetry, and many other subjects, The Pillow Book is an intimate look at the
experiences and outlook of the Heian upper class, further enriched by Ivan
Morris's extensive notes and critical contextualization.
On Love and Barley Matsuo Basho 1985-08-29 Basho, one of the greatest of
Japanese poets and the master of haiku, was also a Buddhist monk and a lifelong traveller. His poems combine 'karumi', or lightness of touch, with the Zen
ideal of oneness with creation. Each poem evokes the natural world - the cherry
blossom, the leaping frog, the summer moon or the winter snow - suggesting the
smallness of human life in comparison to the vastness and drama of nature.
Basho himself enjoyed solitude and a life free from possessions, and his haiku
are the work of an observant eye and a meditative mind, uncluttered by
materialism and alive to the beauty of the world around him.
Penguin Classics Introduction to The Pillow Book by Sei Shonagon Meredith
McKinney 2006
The Diary of Lady Murasaki Murasaki Shikibu 1996-03-07 The Diary recorded by
Lady Murasaki (c. 973-c. 1020), author of The Tale of Genji, is an intimate
picture of her life as tutor and companion to the young Empress Shoshi. Told in
a series of vignettes, it offers revealing glimpses of the Japanese imperial
palace - the auspicious birth of a prince, rivalries between the Emperor's
consorts, with sharp criticism of Murasaki's fellow ladies-in-waiting and
drunken courtiers, and telling remarks about the timid Empress and her powerful
father, Michinaga. The Diary is also a work of great subtlety and intense
personal reflection, as Murasaki makes penetrating insights into human
psychology - her pragmatic observations always balanced by an exquisite and
pensive melancholy.
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Keith Haring Journals Keith Haring 2010-01-26 Keith Haring is synonymous with
the downtown New York art scene of the 1980's. His artwork-with its simple,
bold lines and dynamic figures in motion-filtered in to the world's
consciousness and is still instantly recognizable, twenty years after his
death. This Penguin Classics Deluxe Edition features ninety black-and-white
images of classic artwork and never-before-published Polaroid images, and is a
remarkable glimpse of a man who, in his quest to become an artist, instead
became an icon. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading
publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than
1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series
to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
The Pillow Book Peter Greenaway 1996 Script of Greenaway's 1995 film, The
pillow book, which was made as an homage to the 10th century story by Sei
Shōnagon entitled Makura no sōshi, on which it is loosely based.
The New York Trilogy Paul Auster 2008-09-04 The New York Trilogy is perhaps the
most astonishing work by one of America's most consistently astonishing
writers. The Trilogy is three cleverly interconnected novels that exploit the
elements of standard detective fiction and achieve a new genre that is all the
more gripping for its starkness. It is a riveting work of detective fiction
worthy of Raymond Chandler, and at the same time a profound and unsettling
existentialist enquiry in the tradition of Kafka or Borges. In each story the
search for clues leads to remarkable coincidences in the universe as the simple
act of trailing a man ultimately becomes a startling investigation of what it
means to be human. The New York Trilogy is the modern novel at its finest: a
truly bold and arresting work of fiction with something to transfix and astound
every reader. 'Marks a new departure for the American novel.' Observer 'A
shatteringly clever piece of work . . . Utterly gripping, written with an acid
sharpness that leaves an indelible dent in the back of the mind.' Sunday
Telegraph 'The New York Trilogy established him as the only author one could
compare to Samuel Beckett.' Guardian
The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu 2013-02-06 In the eleventh century Murasaki
Shikibu, a lady in the Heian court of Japan, wrote the world's first novel. But
The Tale of Genji is no mere artifact. It is, rather, a lively and
astonishingly nuanced portrait of a refined society where every dalliance is an
act of political consequence, a play of characters whose inner lives are as
rich and changeable as those imagined by Proust. Chief of these is "the shining
Genji," the son of the emperor and a man whose passionate impulses create great
turmoil in his world and very nearly destroy him. This edition, recognized as
the finest version in English, contains a dozen chapters from early in the
book, carefully chosen by the translator, Edward G. Seidensticker, with an
introduction explaining the selection. It is illustrated throughout with
woodcuts from a seventeenth-century edition.
Worlding Sei Shônagon Valerie Henitiuk 2012-06-16 The Makura no Sôshi, or The
Pillow Book as it is generally known in English, is a collection of personal
reflections and anecdotes about life in the Japanese royal court composed
around the turn of the eleventh century by a woman known as Sei Shônagon. Its
opening section, which begins haru wa akebono, or “spring, dawn,” is arguably
the single most famous passage in Japanese literature. Throughout its long
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life, The Pillow Book has been translated countless times. It has captured the
European imagination with its lyrical style, compelling images and the striking
personal voice of its author. Worlding Sei Shônagon guides the reader through
the remarkable translation history of The Pillow Book in the West, gathering
almost fifty translations of the “spring, dawn” passage, which span onehundred-and-thirty-five years and sixteen languages. Many of the translations
are made readily available for the first time in this study. The versions
collected in Worlding Sei Shônagon are an enlightening example of the many ways
in which translations can differ from their source text, undermining the idea
of translation as the straightforward transfer of meaning from one language to
another, one culture to another. By tracing the often convoluted trajectory
through which a once wholly foreign literary work becomes domesticated—or
resists domestication—this compilation also exposes the various historical,
ideological or other forces that inevitably shape our experience of literature,
for better or for worse.
The Penguin Book of Russian Poetry Robert Chandler 2015-02-26 An enchanting
collection of the very best of Russian poetry, edited by acclaimed translator
Robert Chandler together with poets Boris Dralyuk and Irina Mashinski. In the
late eighteenth and early nineteenth centuries, poetry's pre-eminence in Russia
was unchallenged, with Pushkin and his contemporaries ushering in the 'Golden
Age' of Russian literature. Prose briefly gained the high ground in the second
half of the nineteenth century, but poetry again became dominant in the 'Silver
Age' (the early twentieth century), when belief in reason and progress yielded
once more to a more magical view of the world. During the Soviet era, poetry
became a dangerous, subversive activity; nevertheless, poets such as Osip
Mandelstam and Anna Akhmatova continued to defy the censors. This anthology
traces Russian poetry from its Golden Age to the modern era, including work by
several great poets - Georgy Ivanov and Varlam Shalamov among them - in
captivating modern translations by Robert Chandler and others. The volume also
includes a general introduction, chronology and individual introductions to
each poet. Robert Chandler is an acclaimed poet and translator. His many
translations from Russian include works by Aleksandr Pushkin, Nikolay Leskov,
Vasily Grossman and Andrey Platonov, while his anthologies of Russian Short
Stories from Pushkin to Buida and Russian Magic Tales are both published in
Penguin Classics. Irina Mashinski is a bilingual poet and co-founder of the
StoSvet literary project. Her most recent collection is 2013's Ophelia i
masterok [Ophelia and the Trowel]. Boris Dralyuk is a Lecturer in Russian at
the University of St Andrews and translator of many books from Russian,
including, most recently, Isaac Babel's Red Cavalry (2014).
The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu 2006-02-28 An abridged edition of the
world’s first novel, in a translation that is “likely to be the definitive
edition . . . for many years to come” (The Wall Street Journal) The inspiration
behind The Metropolitan Museum of Art's "The Tale of Genji: A Japanese Classic
Illuminated" -- Now through June 16 at The Met Fifth Avenue A Penguin Classic
Written in the eleventh century, this exquisite portrait of courtly life in
medieval Japan is widely celebrated as the world’s first novel—and is certainly
one of its finest. Genji, the Shining Prince, is the son of an emperor. He is a
passionate character whose tempestuous nature, family circumstances, love
affairs, alliances, and shifting political fortunes form the core of this
magnificent epic. Royall Tyler’s superior translation is detailed, poetic, and
superbly true to the Japanese original while allowing the modern reader to
appreciate it as a contemporary treasure. In this deftly abridged edition,
Tyler focuses on the early chapters, which vividly evoke Genji as a young man
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and leave him at his first moment of triumph. This edition also includes
detailed notes, glossaries, character lists, and chronologies.
The Jungle Books Rudyard Kipling 2008-06-12 Presents the adventures of Mowgli,
a boy reared by a pack of wolves and the wild animals of the jungle. Also
includes other short stories set in India.
The Lais of Marie De France Marie France 2011-10-27 Marie de France (fl. late
twelfth century) is the earliest known French woman poet and her lais - stories
in verse based on Breton tales of chivalry and romance - are among the finest
of the genre. Recounting the trials and tribulations of lovers, the lais
inhabit a powerfully realized world where very real human protagonists act out
their lives against fairy-tale elements of magical beings, potions and beasts.
De France takes a subtle and complex view of courtly love, whether telling the
story of the knight who betrays his fairy mistress or describing the noblewoman
who embroiders her sad tale on the shroud for a nightingale killed by a jealous
and suspicious husband.
Essays in Idleness Kenko 2013-12-05 These two works on life's fleeting
pleasures are by Buddhist monks from medieval Japan, but each shows a different
world-view. In the short memoir Hôjôki, Chômei recounts his decision to
withdraw from worldly affairs and live as a hermit in a tiny hut in the
mountains, contemplating the impermanence of human existence. Kenko, however,
displays a fascination with more earthy matters in his collection of anecdotes,
advice and observations. From ribald stories of drunken monks to aching
nostalgia for the fading traditions of the Japanese court, Essays in Idleness
is a constantly surprising work that ranges across the spectrum of human
experience. Meredith McKinney's excellent new translation also includes notes
and an introduction exploring the spiritual and historical background of the
works. Chômei was born into a family of Shinto priests in around 1155, at at
time when the stable world of the court was rapidly breaking up. He became an
important though minor poet of his day, and at the age of fifty, withdrew from
the world to become a tonsured monk. He died in around 1216. Kenkô was born
around 1283 in Kyoto. He probably became a monk in his late twenties, and was
also noted as a calligrapher. Today he is remembered for his wise and witty
aphorisms, 'Essays in Idleness'. Meredith McKinney, who has also translated Sei
Shonagon's The Pillow Book for Penguin Classics, is a translator of both
contemporary and classical Japanese literature. She lived in Japan for twenty
years and is currently a visitng fellow at the Australian National University
in Canberra. '[Essays in Idleness is] a most delightful book, and one that has
served as a model of Japanese style and taste since the 17th century. These
cameo-like vignettes reflect the importance of the little, fleeting futile
things, and each essay is Kenko himself' Asian Student
The Story of Hong Gildong Kyun Hŏ 2016-03-15 Hong Gildong, a brilliant but
illegitimate son of a noble government minister, cannot advance in society and
embarks on a series of adventures, joining a band of outlaws, vanquishing
assassins and monsters, and founding his own kingdom.
The Pillow Book Sei Shonagon 2006-11-30 A new translation of the idiosyncratic
diary of a C10 court lady in Heian Japan. Along with the TALE OF GENJI, this is
one of the major Japanese Classics.
As I Crossed a Bridge of Dreams Lady Sarashina 1989-12-05 Born at the height of
the Heian period, the pseudonymous Lady Sarashina reveals much about the
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Japanese literary tradition in this haunting self-portrait. Born in 1008, Lady
Sarashina was a lady-in-waiting of Heian-period Japan. Her work stands out for
its descriptions of her travels and pilgrimages and is unique in the literature
of the period, as well as one of the first in the genre of travel writing. For
more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
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